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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 
 
 
 
May 27, 2025 
 
Attn: Bryan Mann 
James Day Construction Inc., DBA Coastal Mountain Electric 
14832 Lakeshore Drive  
Clearlake, CA 95422 
 
RE: Bid No. 015-25 Mendocino County Sheriff’s Department Warehouse Project 
 
 
Dear Bryan, 
 
On behalf of the County of Mendocino, I want to take the opportunity to express our appreciation to you for submitting 
your bid for the Mendocino County Sheriff’s Department Warehouse Project at 851 Low Gap Road, Ukiah, CA 95482.  
Your company was the Apparent Low Bidder on the project, and County staff are recommending contract award based on 
your Bid of $224,639.00 to the Board of Supervisors. Board action is scheduled for June 3, 2025. 
 
Our office will be forwarding your contract shortly. In the meantime, please forward your payment, performance bonds, and 
certificates for general liability and workers' compensation insurance.  
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please don't hesitate to contact me at the number listed below. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Doug Anderson 
Capital Project Manager 
707-234-6054 
 


